
REPORT FROM MAY 12, 2002 
Sunday School 299 
Worship 392 
Brookridge  33 
Budget Requirement To Date $227,012.38 
Budget Receipts To Date (90.43%) $205,287.96 
FULFILLING THE PROMISE 
FTP Pledges $743,042.60 
FTP Pledged Gifts To Date (67.46%) $501,279.24 
Total Building Fund Receipts To Date $2,428,769.42 
Balance Due on Building $608,472.79 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 19 - MAY 25 
Sunday, May 19 
9:15 a.m.       Media Center Open 
9:30 Sunday School Classes  
10:45 Gathering in Sanctuary for Worship 
12:15 p.m. Visitation Assignments 
5:30  Youth Snack Supper 
6:00 Discipleship 
Monday, May 20 
10:00 a.m. Monday Bible Study 
7:00 p.m.  Boy Scout Troop 907 
 Church Council 
Tuesday, May 21 
6:45 - 7:45 a.m. Adult I Men’s Bible Study 
Wednesday, May 22 
5:30   Pastor Search Committee, Media Center Open 
5:30-6:30 Supper Line Open 
6:45 Prayer Meeting 
7:30  Sanctuary Choir, yoU-Turn Rehearsals 
 Deacons  
Friday, May 23 
1:00 p.m. Children leave for Camp Wayfarer 
 

 
Workers in Worship Nursery   May 19, 10:30 a.m. 
Judy Johnson; Linda Palmer; Bill & Sue Buitendorp; James & Erin 
Cobbler; Russell & Sarah Talley 
Greeters:  May 19 Gayle Hartgrove; Steve & Pat Cooke 
Deacon of the Week: Keith Minster 
Properties Comm. Member on Duty:   Barbie Morgan 
Brookridge Driver:  May 19 Larry Jones  
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James E. Baucom, Interim Pastor 
Charles D. Edwards, Pastor Emeritus 

Wm. Foy Martin, Pastor Emeritus 
Ramon E. Smith, Minister of Youth & Education 
Jeff L. Parker, Minister of Music & Senior Adults 

COLLEGE PARK BAPTIST CHURCH 
1701 Polo Road 

Winston-Salem, NC 27106 
Phone 336-768-5870 

Web Page: www.collegeparkbaptist.org 

Non-Profit Org. 
U.S. Postage Paid 

Permit No. 87 
Winston-Salem, NC 

Crisis Control Gifts for May:   
Canned Fruit or Toothpaste 

 

*72 cans of pork & beans, 10 chili beans, and 25 bottles of  
dish detergent were collected at CPBC last month  

FAMILY NIGHT SUPPER  MAY 22 
Barbecue 

Cole Slaw Baked Beans Potato Salad 
Assorted Desserts 

Kids Optional:  Corn Dogs, Chips, Applesauce 
Please  make your reservation by Tuesday, May 21! 

A thank-you note has been received and  
posted on the bulletin board from 

 Mary Fisher. 

 
 

Goal:  $3,000.00 Received to Date:  $1,123.00 

 

GRADUATE SUNDAY 
Sunday, May 19 

All of our graduates will be 
recognized in the Worship Service! 

 
HIGH SCHOOL 

Randi Allred 
Jeremy Cauble 
Katie Chinlund 

Patrick Crist 
Jack Faude 
Paul Gray 

Peter Heller 
Kelly Livengood 

Ward Page 
Emily Perkins 
Allen Rawls 

 
COLLEGE 
Lori Palmer 

 
GRADUATE SCHOOL 

Timothy Orrell 
Elizabeth Parker 

 

 Vacation Bible School 
June 10 - 14 

9:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon 



Leading us in 
The Worship of God 
 Sunday, May 12, 10:45 a.m. 

 

Graduate Sunday 
No Hands But Yours - Sanctuary Choir 

Reading Your Own Obituary 
Matthew 6:19-21, 25:34-40 

- Dr. Jim Baucom  

 

Christian love and sympathy are extended to 
Joyce Baxley in the death of her brother. 

Our prayers and support are offered to the following 
members of our church family who are, or have been 
in the hospital in the last week: 

Nell Baker, Bobby Haymore,  
James O’Flaherty, Bill Page, Kate Thomas 

     I am in the enviable position of sharing my feelings on yes-
terday’s child dedication as both a staff member and a parent.  I 
am grateful for the service and what it means to us as parents 
and for what it will come to mean for both of our girls.  In the 
bigger picture, I am also grateful that we all share in a commu-
nity of faith, a church family, where the commitment to nurture 
all of our children in the faith is something worth sharing to-
gether in worship and something worth sharing together in the 
week to week acts of being a church.  Thanks be to God. 
 

Handbell Ringing Class - Singing Class 
  Both of these classes will be offered during the summer months 
on Sunday evenings.  Each is open to all youth and adults.  They 
are designed for those with an interest in developing the skills 
related to each.  The classes will begin the first of June.  If you 
have any interest in either of these classes, you may give me a 
call this week so I can begin to plan for each group. 

 Most of us have multiple opportunities during the course of 
a week to talk with others about faith issues.  Whether it’s a discus-
sion about war, the Middle East, or terrorism, we have a chance to 
share our own belief system and the hope and security we have in 
Jesus Christ.  We may also have the chance to invite others to be a 
part of a community of believers like College Park and learn more 
about Jesus through worship and Bible study.  We now have more 
tools to help you in your efforts to invite others to church.  At the 
Welcome Center, there are brochure-sized invitation/information 
cards for you to take to your business or to businesses that you fre-
quent on a regular basis.  We have the clear acrylic holders for these 
that you can get from the church office.  There are also “boy-with-
the-bowl-of-peas” door hangers that you can pick up to distribute in 
your neighborhood.  All of these are just tools...tools that need 
someone to use them.  They do not do the work by themselves, but 
they certainly make our job easier as we seek to reach out to others 
in our community!    

Mountain outreach 
 The Siler family is ready for our team to build a safe, 
durable home for them. We are in need of a washer and dryer, a 
stand-alone electric stove, a deep freezer, a queen-size bed 
frame, and dressers.  Other items needed are on the table in the 
church hall.  The sign-up list is waiting for your family!  We 

will have a large item pick-up this Saturday, May 
18.  If you can help, please call Roger Jones. 
 

 Goal: $14,000.00  
 Received To Date: $12,400.29    

Building Security Change 
 It has been necessary to have the locks on the 
exterior doors of the church rekeyed.  Therefore, any-
one responsible for opening and closing the buildings 
will need to come by the church office and secure a 
new key.  The old keys will no longer work as of Friday, May 10. 

Needed…Messengers from College Park to attend the Pilot 
Mountain Baptist Association Annual Meeting on July 28! 

FAMILY NIGHTS WILL CONCLUDE WITH 
BARBECUE FELLOWSHIP 

 Our Family Night suppers will conclude Wednesday, May 
22, with a church-wide barbecue meal and fellowship.  Children 
are invited to join adults for the evening, as their mission groups 
will have concluded. 
 We will use the same reservations that are used for 
regular Wednesday suppers.   We must have all reservations/
cancellations by Tuesday, May 21!! 

Staff Anniversary 
 Sunday, May 19, will mark the 5-year anniversary of Jeff 
Parker’s ministry at College Park. 

 
     We rejoice with  Stuart and Kim Teeter   
     in the arrival of their son, Noah Carol.   

NEED LABOR? 
Are you interested in finding young backs to help you 
with late spring cleaning, summer chores, or full- time 
summer employment?  You may post these requests 
on the bulletin board beside where the drink machine 

used to be on the bottom floor of the educational 
building.  Our youth will be checking this board  

regularly!  If you have questions, feel free to call the 
Job Board Administrator, Allen Rawls, @ 945-2688! 


